
 

 

14th October 2017 
 
Dear Course 5 Parents and Students 
 
Thank you to all who recently supported the Junior Magician Championships at Bergvliet 
High School! 
 
Please make a note of the remaining important events for 2017: 
 

1. End of Year Performances – Sat 4th November – 2.00pm 
Course 5 students will present their stage acts on Saturday 4th November at the College of 
Magic. They will be evaluated, receive feedback and be expected to polish this act during 
Course 6 for a final presentation in 2018. We urge students to prepare carefully for this 
significant performance. They are urged to book tutorials for individual help.  
This performance at 14h00 will replace the Course 5 lesson on Saturday 4th 
November. Staff & Course 5 Students only. 
 

2. Graduation – Saturday 25th November – 5.30pm 
The Annual Graduation will take place on Saturday 25th November at Rondebosch Boys’ 
High School Memorial Hall, Rondebosch, at 17h30 (until approximately 19h00). This is the 
exciting culmination of the College of Magic training year and we would like to see as many 
family members and friends as possible come to acknowledge the fine achievements of our 
students. There is no entrance fee. This event will be full of special magic and surprises! 
 
Yours Magically 
 
 
 
 
David Gore 
DIRECTOR 
 
P.S. The South African premier of Lance Burton’s feature movie “Billy Topit” will take place on 
Saturday 21

st
 October at 2.00pm at the College of Magic. All students are welcome – free of 

charge.  

 


